
The Department hereby advises the General Public 

that, until further notice, its offices will be located as of 
the following date and addresses: 

 

Tuesday, April 23, 2019           
 
 Taxpayer Services will be on the            .  

2nd Floor, Blue Coral Mall, Bridge Street, Castries 
 

 Cash Unit will be on the                        .  

3rd Floor, Accountant General’s Department (Treasury 
Office), Lamar Building, Jeremie Street, Castries 

 

The Department regrets any inconvenience this 
operational interruption may cause. 

 

~  The Comptroller 

INLAND REVENUE DEPARTMENT 


